9 MILL O'MAINS TENNIS COURT FLOODLIGHTING (AN41-2003)

The Department have been approached by the Mill O'Mains Residents Association in respect of an
initiative to provide floodlighting to the tennis courts within Mill O'Mains park. The initiative will enhance
the use of the former tennis courts which is now a multi-use area, particularly for the youth sector.

The capital expenditure is being met entirely from the Mill O'Mains Residents Association and the
funding will also pay for the electricity costs within the Department's revenue budgets for the next five
years.

In order for Mill O'Mains Residents Association to take the work forward approval is required by the
Committee for the initiative to progress within the Leisure & Arts ground. It is therefore recommended
that we adopt the floodlighting system. Any additional revenue expenditure will be contained within the
department budgets.
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